
New Business

Approval for Summit Hill Junior High Grade 8 Washington, D.C. Trip in 2023

We will once again like to offer the Grade 8 Washington D. C. field trip, this year from 
Friday, April 21, 2023 until Sunday, April 23, 2023.  According to Board Policy, this trip 
must be approved by the School Board.     

This trip will be supervised by junior high teachers, but managed by School Tours of 
America, a company that specializes in such trips and the same company we used last 
year. We have been happy with their service and therefore we recommend that the BOE 
approve the Washington D. C. field trip.

Recommended motion:

“I move that the Board approve the Washington D.C. trip for Grade 8 students who elect 
to attend. The trip is scheduled for April 21, 2023 thru April 23, 2023.”


